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Let’s say you’ve been drinking a few drinks at the bar and you decide to drive home.  

You feel fine, a little buzzed, but definitely not drunk.  However, the cops end up 

flashing their sirens and pulling you over.  What should you do now?  The most 

important thing you can do when pulled over by a police officer for any stop is to not 

speak to the police.  Of course, you must give your name and hand over your driver’s 

license, registration and proof of insurance.  

In the case of a police officer conducting a DUI stop, you should never speak or give 

any information to the police officer.  Most importantly, if you had something to 

drink and you are driving, you should never tell the police officer which bar or party 

you came from or how much alcohol you consumed.  Nothing you divulge will help 

you avoid being arrested.  In fact, the more information you tell them, the more 

evidence the prosecution will have to convict you of driving under the influence.    

Consult with an experienced Los Angeles DUI attorney if you have been arrested for 

driving under the influence.  At the Law Offices of Nam Q. Doan, I will make sure 

your rights are defended and fight to keep you out of jail.  Call OC Legal Defense 

today at (714) 248-3626 or visit www.OCLegalDefense.com and read the DUI 

section for more information.     


